
 

Dear Valued Stakeholder 

 

Kindly note that as indicated yesterday, the industrial action is currently underway and 

as a result, the dedicated Tax Practitioner lines are not operating.  

  

You are therefore urged to inform your members to make use of the available SARS 

digital platforms. 

 

We sincerely apologise for the inconvenience. 

 

  Sincerely 

 

Mark Kingon 

 


